
 
 

 
 

Grape and Grain,  
Crystal Palace 

 
This is your opportunity to comment on the proposals in advance of a planning 
application being submitted and we welcome your views below. The closing date for 
responses is Monday 15th October 2018.  

 

 
Do you support the general principle of the proposed development? 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
How important do you consider it to find a viable new use for the Site? 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 Do you think the proposals will be beneficial to the local area? 
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COMMENTS FORM 



 
 

 
 
Do you have any general comments which you would like to be considered? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   
    

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please note the closing date for comments is Monday 15th October 
2018. To provide us with your views you can do either of the following: 

 
 
 
1.  Send an email to info@nineteen47.co.uk 

2.  Send your comments to Jamie Pyper at nineteen47, 106 Micklegate, York, YO1 6JX 

3.  Fill in the space above and leave your comments with us at the exhibition. 

4. The exhibition boards will be available to view after the exhibition at 
www.nineteen47.co.uk/consultation  

 

 

 

Thank You for Your Comments 
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mailto:jimramsay@signetplanning.com

